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Education is the 
most powerfulweapon
which you can use to 

change the

world.

“ “
— Nelson Mandela

FREE AFTER-SCHOOL 
TUTORING SESSIONS

for Grades K-12

All Meetings will be 
Virtual VIA Zoom!

https://us02web.zoom.us/s/87541784034

Halifax County Schools 
21st Century Learning Pods 

Why Choose Us?

We offer free virtual tutoring 
and homework assistance from 

the comforts of your home.

We provide one-on-one tutoring and/or 
tutoring in small groups, which creates 

an open space for students to ask 
questions on topics they find 

challenging.

Improvements are 
made here!

We offer study and test-taking 
techniques based from our own 

experiences.

https://us02web.zoom.us/s/87541784034


HistoryScience

Math

Our Mission
Our mission is to fulfill the students’ 
goal of expanding their knowledge 
and capabilities by providing peer-to-
peer support during these 
unprecedented times. 

To help students 
overcome 

educational barriers 
and challenges.

Help
To provide a virtual 
learning 
environment for 
students from 
grades K-12.

Provide

Improve
To incorporate an 
educational strategy 
for each student to 
exceed growth!

Incorporate
To improve 

students’ academic 
performance in all 

subject areas.  

Our Goals
English

Tutoring in the Following 
Areas:

Hours of Operation:
3:30pm -5:30 pm (Monday-Thursday)

Zoom Link
https://us02web.zoom.us/s/87541784034

For More Information, 
Please Contact:

Ms. Johneisha Rackley
rackleyj@halifax.k12.nc.us

Halifax County Schools 
Office Number: (252) 583-5111

Meet the Tutors

Zaniya Battle - Peer Tutor
“I am a junior at Halifax County Early College that will be 
pursuing an Associate of Science degree. I decided to become a 
Halifax County tutor to help students reach their highest 
potential in education. I love to work with others especially 
during these times of COVID-19.  By becoming a tutor, I can gift 
my knowledge and skills to others who can use it in the future to 
help them expand their education to be successful.”

Kelsey Boyd - Peer Tutor
“I am a first-year student, majoring in Public Health (Health 
Policy and Management), at the University of North Carolina at 
Chapel-Hill. I became a Halifax County tutor because I am 
extremely passionate about helping various students improve in 
all academic subjects I am able to assess them in. Seeing each and 
every individual reach their goals on assignments will bring joy 
knowing that I am able to help others grow as learners.”

Joanna Cipriano - Peer Tutor
“I am a second year student at Halifax Community College 
pursuing an Associate of Science degree.  I became a Halifax 
County tutor because I wish to give students the help they need, 
especially during these challenging times. It can be a struggle to 
work on classwork and homework all on their own, which is why 
I want to share my study skills that may potentially help a 
student.”

Chantel Gillus - Peer Tutor
“I am a first-year student at the University of North Carolina at 
Chapel-Hill, majoring in English and minoring in Political 
Science. I became a Halifax County tutor solely because we 
are experiencing hard times during a pandemic and it is to my 
understanding that many children are struggling with their 
school work. Therefore, I believe I can share my knowledge 
and be a valuable resource to students in need.” 

Makayla McNair - Peer Tutor
“I am a junior at the Northampton County Early College 
pursuing an Associate of Science degree and an Associate of Art 
degree. I became a Halifax County tutor because as a student 
myself, I understand that there are times when we will need help. 
This pandemic has made school more stressful. I wish to help 
students through this stressful time and allow them to seize the 
potential that I know they have.”

https://us02web.zoom.us/s/87541784034

